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MP 608 – Marshall, Michigan Incident 
NTSB/PHMSA Information Request No. 96 

 

   96 Reference: Email request by Matt Nicholson of October 28, 2010 

Preamble:  

Request: The 2010 PDF database file lists contacts for the affected public and 
public officials.    
 
Prior to 2010:   
 
a.  When was the last contact with the affected public and public 
officials? 
 
b.  Please provide documentation showing these contacts. 
 

 
 Response:  

3602 PAP 051210 Liquids.pdf 
3602 PAP Liquids AP_041709.pdf 
3602 PAP Liquids EO_042409.pdf 
3602 PAP Liquids EX_042409.pdf 
Liquid-EOPO-Booklet.pdf 
Liquid-AP-Booklet.pdf 
 
The 2010 brochures were mailed on: affected public (May 4, 2010), 
public officials (May 7, 2010), emergency officials (May 7, 2010) 
and excavators (May 10, 2010). We also sent tailored brochures to 
schools and farmers, both of which mailed on May 4, 2010. (See the 
attached documentation “3602 PAP 051210 Liquids” for the 
Chicago Region from the U.S. Post Office). 
 
The 2009 brochures were mailed on: affected public (April 17, 
2009), public officials (April 23, 2009), emergency officials (April 
23, 2009), and excavators (April 23, 2009). (See the attached 
documentation “3602 PAP Liquids AP 041709,” “3602 PAP 
Liquids EO 042409” and “3602 PAP Liquids EX 042409” for the 
Chicago Region from the U.S. Post Office). 
 
Although the regulation requires affected public to be contacted 
every two years through the baseline program, and public officials 
every three years through the baseline program, Enbridge mails to 
all four audiences (affected public, emergency officials, public 
officials, excavators) every year.  

 


